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Stars of the Week!

Homework Next Week

Hip hip hooray for Superworm!
What a fun week we have had reading the story, ‘Superworm’ by 
Julia Donaldson! Through the story we explored good and bad 
characters, performance poetry and rhyming words. 

In provision the children have been engaging in role play in 
Wizard Lizard’s lair, acting out the story in our small world area 
and creating their very own superhero costumes in the creative 
area. We had lots of fun making superhero photographs using 
our green screen and the iPads!  

In forest school the children enjoyed making wormeries. They 
filled a bottle with layers of soil and sand, placed leaves on top 
and then carefully put the worms inside. We are going to 
continue to observe the worms as they tunnel through the 
different layers inside. 

Next week we are going to be having lots of fun exploring 
the story, ‘Supertato’ by Sue Hendra and Paul Linnet. In 
our maths lessons we are going to be developing our 
number sense as we continue to explore teens numbers. 

This week the children have enjoyed making a wormery as part of a group. 
Why don’t you have a go at making your very own wormery at home? There 
are lots of places you can look online for inspiration… 

https://www.woodlandtrust.org.uk/blog/2020/05/how-to-make-a-wormery/ 
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